Laggan & Sorn DSFB
TRIENNIAL ELECTION OF BOARD MEMBERS
25 August 2024 
VENUE:
The Gaelic College, Bowmore, Islay
At this meeting all existing Board Members will demit office and the election and co-opting procedures specified in Part 3 and Schedule 2 of the Salmon and Freshwater Fisheries (Consolidation) (Scotland) Act 2023 (the legislation) will be undertaken in order to determine the membership of the Board for the following three years.

Any party who considers that they may qualify under the legislation for election or co-opting to the Board and who wishes to be considered for membership of the Board should acquaint themselves with the powers and duties of District Salmon Fishery Boards and their Board Members as detailed in the legislation to determine what will be expected of them as duly elected or co-opted Board Members. 
Any salmon fishery proprietor who owns salmon fishings within the jurisdiction of the Board who wishes to be represented by a mandatory should provide written authorization of their intention to nominate a mandatory to the Clerk to the Board at the undernoted address prior to the triennial election meeting.

It would also be helpful if any qualifying party could make their intentions to seek election or co-opting to the Board  known prior to the elections taking place by contacting the Clerk to the Board, Roderick Styles, whose email address is rod.styles@river-nith.com and whose postal address is c/o Messrs Walker & Sharpe, solicitors, 37 George Street, Dumfries DG1 1EB
